Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004 
re: street parties on Jubilee weekend
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

Please send me information on how many applications the council has received to date to host street parties on the Platinum Jubilee bank holiday weekend of 2-5 June 2022 and how many applications have been approved?
Answer:

15 requests received 
12 approved to date

3 incomplete applications received. The Council is assisting the applicants with the relevant documentations
Please also state what your reasons were for rejecting any applications 
No application has been rejected so far

and what your application process to host such an event is. 

This part of the letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17(1) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is already in the public domain.  The application to host street parties is on the Council’s website.

Applications can be made on-line via the link below for street parties: 

https://www.leicester.gov.uk/transport-and-streets/roads-and-pavements/activities-on-the-highway/
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
